Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

Dec. 11, 2023
Dear Hudson City School District Families, Faculty and Staff,

This is a friendly reminder that Wednesday, Dec. 13 will be a half-day for the Hudson City School
District, with report card conferences taking place at Montgomery C. Smith Elementary School that
night. Pre-K will dismiss at 11:15 a.m. and grades K-5 will dismiss at 11:30 a.m. Grades 6-12 will
dismiss at 11:25 a.m.

There will be no afterschool activities on Wednesday, Dec. 13 outside of already scheduled athletic
contests and practices. There will be no Hudson Bluehawk Nation Afterschool Program. Promise
Neighborhood and Boys and Girls Club will occur at their regularly scheduled times, however, there will
be no transportation from the District to those programs.

Thank you very much for your support and consideration.
Sincerely,

The Hudson City School District
#HudsonTogetherWeCan
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